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Hello Trusted Servants, 

    The deadline to register for the SENY Convention and still receive a name  

badge is February 22, 2024. You can still register for the convention, but  

there’s no guarantee that you’ll have a pre-printed name badge.  

    At the SENY Committee meeting, the 2024 Budget was approved.  

   AA  World Services continues to have financial concerns. Group and individual  

contributions are up, although the number of groups contributing is down.  

There’s a discussion concerning building the WSO reserve fund to pre- 

pandemic levels of 9-10 months of the prudent reserve of the operating  

expenses. Currently, the reserve is at around 7 months reserve and there’s a  

plan to draw -down the reserves to pay some past-due bills.  

To obtain a copy of the Reserve Fund Policy, available in English, French, and 
Spanish, email memberservices@aa.org and include “Request for Reserve 
Fund Policy” in the subject line. Or call 212-870-3023. 

     The Grapevine and LaVina apps are available. There’s been a great  

response to the apps. The download of the Grapevine App is #32 on Apple's top  

200 downloads. So, there’s been a great response to the Grapevine and LaVina  

apps.  

    EACYPAA Convention is at The Huntington Hilton April 25-28th. Tomorrow  

there’s an EACYPAA (Eastern Area Convention of Young People in AA) event,  

For the Love of Service in Oceanside, NY. The suggested donation is $20. The  

EACYPAA convention needs support and various fundraising workshops are  

being held.  

Thank you for allowing me to serve,  

 

Regina C 
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